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As we mentioned in January's newsletter, PATH and UNA-USA KY have been
working to get Senate Bill 181 (SB181) through committee and to the Senate for
a vote.

Sponsored by Senator Julie Raque Adams and co-sponsored by Senator
Lindsey Tichenor, SB181 seeks to establish the crime of sexual extortion as a
felony; include sexual extortion in the definition of "sex crime"; require
superintendents of local school districts to notify students in grades 4 and above
and parents and guardians of all students of the crime of sexual extortion;
require local school boards to display posters in schools with the definition of
sexual extortion and contact information for entities offering assistance to
victims; and require postsecondary institutions to display posters with the
definition of sexual extortion and contact information for entities offering
assistance to victims in residence halls, classroom buildings, and student
centers.

The mental health issues children, youths/teens, college students and adults
face during and post sextortion entrapment are numerous. Passage of SB181
would allow Kentucky to be a leader on sextortion to decrease suicides and
other forms of self-harming. State laws are needed to hold perpetrators
accountable. There is no federal law for this crime.

Kentucky has the opportunity to rank high on a list of states to pass specific
legislation addressing sextortion of minor children. Kentucky would be the 18th
state to pass such a law, but it isn't out of senate committee as of 2.26.24.
Kentucky's legislators dragging their feet.

If you are concerned about today’s youth, we need to get this bill to the Senate
floor. We encourage you to call the legislative hotline at 1-800-372-7181 and tell
members of the Senate Committee Veterans, Military Affairs and Public
Protection to Vote YES on SB181. The next committee meeting should be
Thursday, Feb. 29 so call before then.



Call
Committee
Members
TODAY
800-372-7181

Members of the Committee.
e Rick Girdler - (S).- Chair
+ Matthew Deneen - (S).-
Vice Chair

Karen Berg - (S)

WE ENCOURAGE YOU Gary Boswell - (S)

TO CALL THE
LEGISLATIVE
HOTLINE AT 1-800-
372-7181 AND
REQUEST MEMBERS

Stephen Meredith - (S)
Brandon Smith - (S)
Whitney Westerfield - (S)
Gex Williams - (S)

L] [ ] * o [ ] [ ] o e

OF THE SENATE Mike Wilson -(S)
COMMITTEE

VETERANS, MILITARY We need to get this out of
AFFAIRS AND PUBLIC committee and to a Senate
PROTECTION TO vote.

VOTE YES ON SB18

On March 6th from 12:30-1:30pm Eastern, The Initiative on Catholic Social
Thought and Public Life and the Berkley Center for Religion, Peace, and
World Affairs at Georgetown University are hosting An Online Public
Dialogue featuring Catholic Sisters Working to Eradicate Human

Trafficking.

To learn more about this seminar and to RSVP - click here

PATH IN THE BOARDROOM

The PATH Board has been working hard on its' strategic plan, mission and
vision. Below is a photo from our February meeting and we will be sharing our


https://catholicsocialthought.georgetown.edu/events/catholic-sisters-working-to-eradicate-human-trafficking#rsvp

exciting work coming soon. We give a huge thanks to PATH Secretary, Sr
Jacqueline Aceto, and the Sisters of Charity of Nazareth for the use of their
community room to hold our meetings.
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PATH is pleased to announce that we are a beneficiary of the Kroger
Community Rewards program. Please consider selecting PATH Coalition of KY
as your community rewards recipient and PATH will receive a % of your
shopping purchases over the course of the year. It's easy to set up and costs
you nothing more than a few minutes of time.
Follow instructions here: Kroger Community Rewards Instructions
or

Sign in to your account at kroger.com, go to My Account, Select Community
Rewards from the left hand menu, search for PATH Coalition of KY, click Enroll.

Don't shop at Kroger or just want to donate directly? Please use this link:
Donate Now and click the blue Donate Now button on the top right in the hands
and hearts graphic.

Visit PATH's website to schedule your FREE training today!

Know anyone who should be receiving this monthly email? Help us expand our
reach! Forward this link and have them sign up today: PATH newsletter
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https://www.kroger.com/i/community/community-rewards
https://pathcoalitionofky.org/donate-1
https://pathcoalitionofky.org/education
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/SHbqKEo/PATHSignUpNow?source_id=e4b91f8e-1c32-4e92-a9c1-ec7a34124fd4&source_type=em&c=

Be sure to Like and Follow us on Facebook
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your approved list of contacts so that this newsletter finds its way to your inbox on the first

try.
PATH Coalition of Kentucky | Website

People Against Trafficking Humans PATH | 3228 Ingle Avenue, Louisville, KY 40206

Unsubscribe theresahayden@hotmail.com

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byinfo@pathcoalitionofky.orgpowered by

@ Constant
Contact

Try email marketing for free today!


https://www.facebook.com/pathcoalitionofky
https://pathcoalitionofky.org/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:info@pathcoalitionofky.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

	On March 6th from 12:30-1:30pm Eastern, The Initiative on Catholic Social Thought and Public Life and the Berkley Center for Religion, Peace, and World Affairs at Georgetown University are hosting An Online Public Dialogue featuring Catholic Sisters Working to Eradicate Human Trafficking.

